DIPALESENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE

The municipality would like to inform community members of the unsafe state of the
water within Dipaleseng Local Municipality jurisdiction.

Regular water sampling and testing are conducted by the Municipality as well as
through the Gert Sibande District Laboratory to ensure the safety and quality of portable
drinking water provided by the municipality. It is through this recent process that this
information came to the institution’s attention.

THE COMMUNITY IS THEREFORE ADVISED TO FOLLOW TREATMENT PROCESS
OF BOILING WATER PRIOR TO CONSUMPTION.

The municipality assures the community that all reasonable measures are urgently
being taken to remedy this situation and bring the quality of our portable water to
acceptable standards as soon as possible.

The municipality would also like to apologize for this unpleasant condition and continues
to bank on the community’s cooperation in this regard.
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